For more information please email Jennifer Frank at jfrank@southrange.org. Presently, Raider
Care is not taking additional students. Once we have hired more staff we link the application

online.

As a reminder, all applications must be submitted and approved, DO NOT drop your child off for
before and after school care without speaking to Jennifer Frank first.
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